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'y Agriculture Service Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17108-0985

February 13, 1985

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Director, Division of Licensing
Washington, DC 20555

Dear Sir:m

Our agency has received a copy of the Draft Environmental Statement
related to the proposed operation of the Beaver Valley Power Station,
Unit 2.

This docunent has been reviewed and we have no comments on the operational
impacts detailed in this assessment. Our primary concerns on this
project related to the construction permit phase and were previously
evaluated in the Final Environmental Statement prepared in October 1973.

Sincerely,

,!
Jo . Mank

' istant State Conservationist
for Natural Resource Projects

cc:
Thomas N. Shiflet Director of Ecological Sciences, SCS, Washington, DC
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